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Summary:

In his 28 March reply Secretary Rogers agreed that the computer issue needed more
examination along with a further review of policy on sensitive technology exports, but
he virtually blew off Laird’s request for a meeting and for deliberation outside of NSC
channels. Instead, he advised that the Israeli nuclear problem be studied by the NSC
Under Secretaries Committee. 
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